
Acushnet  Fire  Chief  updates
town on resident transported
to the hospital for Covid-19
related medical issues
“VERY IMPORTANT UPDATE: Tuesday, April 21, 2020

I am very pleased to let Acushnet know that the resident we
transported to the hospital last week for Covid-19 related
medical  issues  has  been  released  and  is  home  resting
comfortably!

“I visited with them today (from a distance) and expressed the
happiness  of  the  entire  community.  The  resident  was
overwhelmed to learn of the support and concern expressed on
their  behalf.  The  fear  seen  last  week  in  their  eyes  was
replaced with joy.

“We are hopeful that this positive outcome will be repeated
many, many more times.”

Acushnet Fire Chief Kevin A. Gallagher.”
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